Addendum B

TO: THEUNS ELOFF, CODESA ADMINISTRATION
FROM: SUE ALBERTYN, SECRETARY OF WG4

DATE: 12 FEBRUARY 1992

WORKING GROUP 4: REINCORPORATION OF THE TBVC STATES

At the meeting of the WGSC4 on 11 February 1992, it was requested that the DMC should
provide greater clarity on what is meant by "consensus".

At the WG4 meeting on 10 February 1992, the principle of consensus was debated and the
WG referred to the Standing Rules of CODESA where the issue of consensus is dealt with.
However the WGSC4 felt that greater clarity was still required on this issue.

I would be grateful if you could raise this at the next meeting of the DMC so that a report-
back can be made to the next meeting of WG4 on 17 February 1992.




